
 

We welcome visitors to our school. 

 

We will act to ensure it remains a safe place for our 

children, staff and other members of our communi-

ty. 

If you have concerns we will always listen to them 

and seek to address them. 

However, please be aware that abusive, threatening 

or violent behaviour will not be tolerated in this 

school. 

Visitors behaving in this way will be asked to leave 

the premises and the police may be   informed. 
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